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Nursery Festive 
News


	 DECEMBER 2022

Christmas Holidays


Friday 23rd 
December - Friday 
6th January 
(Inclusive)


We reopen on 
Monday 9th 
January.


Who I belong to!


Please label 
everything that your 

child brings in to 
nursery.  This will help 
staff reunite you with 
lost items of clothing.


Do you have a 
talent or hobby you 
could share with us? 


Let us know.

⚽ 🎨 🎭 🥋 


We are so looking forward to our Friends & 
Family Sing Along Concert.  The children have 
been singing and practicing around nursery. 

This will be our first big get together after a few 
years and we are so looking forward to 
welcoming the children’s families and friends to 
this wonderful event .

Tuesday 20th December 1:15-2pm

Upstairs in the main hall.

No tickets required, all welcome 🎅 


🎉 Children’s Christmas Party 🎊  


We will be having a special party for the 
children to celebrate the start of the holidays 
and festive season.

This takes place during nursery on Thursday 22 
December (our last day).

The children are welcome to wear party clothes 
if they wish.  

Thank you to Arlo’s mum 
Pamela for coming to nursery to 

run a yoga session with the 
children. The feedback from the 
children and parents has been 

wonderful. 

🧘
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We welcomed senior pupils 
from Bishopbriggs Academy 
who read to the children as 
part of book week Scotland. 
This further developed as the 
children soon had their 
visitors engaged in lots of 
nursery activities.  We 
welcomed more pupils the 
following week and are keen 
to further develop our 
relationship with the school

Last, and by no means least a 
huge thank you to the 
committee for organising a 
wonderful Christmas Fayre. 


£ 1965 was raised! 


If you were able to attend we are sure 
you had a great time and left in a festive 
mood.


We have already purchased some new 
books for the children and some soft 
furnishings too. 


We are grateful to the committee for 
giving us funds to allow the nursery to 
support the Babes in the Woods 
Christmas Appeal where the children will 
be able to choose and purchase gifts for 
children who may not otherwise receive 
a gift on Christening morning.

Wishing 
all the 
children 
and their 

families a 
happy and 

peaceful festive 
season

Thank you to those who attended our first 
coffee and chat morning. Look out for 

another date in the new year.


